
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PROGRESSION WITH THE COLLEGE 
 
As the end of the year approaches the college reviews each student’s performance to assess whether they 
have met the requirements to graduate in to next year.  Amongst other things the main factors that we take 
in to consideration are: 
 
• Whether you have you met expectations around attendance for all of your courses including to English 

and Maths. 
• That you have good attendance to Entry Periods, Talent Lab, and Passport Days.  This also includes 

attendance to work experience for students for whom it is part of their course. 
• A grade profile of Merits or above. 
• Examples of positive behaviour around college, especially those that promote good learning and the 

safety of yourself and others. 
 
For each student the result of this review could be that you are offered a place at Monoux next year, or that 
you are offered a place as long as you agree to some specific conditions.  The vast majority of students at 
Monoux graduate to a Level 3 course, however if your performance is considered too far below our 
expectations then you may not be offered this opportunity. 

 
NB - we obviously consider students with serious health issues or other genuine challenges on an individual basis when making 
decisions based on attendance. 

 
All offers to graduate in to the next academic year are subject to your end of year grades that will be confirmed 
on 25 August 2022. 
 

END OF COURSE RESULTS AND ENROLMENT FOR NEXT YEAR 
 
Your provisional results will be available from your subject teachers in June and we will be enrolling you on 
30 June and 1 July during the Graduation Passport Days.  As enrolment has to be done in person and 
you will not be fully enrolled until you have completed this Passport Day, please make sure you are available 
at this time.  You will be sent information nearer the time with more details.  We will be writing to you and 
your parent/carer during the summer with information about the new term which will begin on 1 September 
2022. 
 
Your certificates will be available late December 2022.  More information will be available nearer the time.  
 

FUTURE CAREER & UNIVERSITY OPTIONS 

As you are progressing to Level 3 and thinking about your future career, your summer break is the ideal time 
to do some research (link to Careers Newsletter - https://bit.ly/summerwex). There are some excellent 
resources on Unifrog, log in and take a look at the Careers & Subject Library section and the Know-How 
Library section.  You could even start a university search. If you have forgotten your Unifrog login, simply go 
to www.unifrog.org, click the Sign In button and use the Forgotten Password link.  Remember your email 
address is your Monoux ID number e.g. 1111@sgmc.ac.uk 
 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR FINAL TERM 2022 – SUMMARY 
 

Thursday 30 June & Friday 1 
July 

Level 2 Graduation Passport Day  

Thursday 25 August Level 2 results available 

Monday 5 September Induction begins 
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